This Week in Grade ¾ - March 20th – March 25th  


Words of the Week: 

[bookmark: _GoBack]getting,        hidden,            countries,             doesn’t,         won’t
Please practice these each evening as we have a spelling test on them Friday. Students should be able to read and spell them in a snap!

Math:
We will continue to learn how to add and subtract 3 digit numbers using strategies taught in class. This week we will focus on base ten blocks to help us as well as traditional regrouping and borrowing strategies. Please practice adding and subtracting on an open number line at home as well as front end addition. 

Literacy: This week we will work on word ending –ng, -nk, -ew, -le. We will continue to review regular and irregular verbs as wee as how to include million dollar words in our writing.  

Writing: 
We are continuing to write our literary essays this week. We are learning how to write about the big idea or theme found in stories and how to include direct quotes from text. We still need to make sure we are including the traits of writing in our literary essays, as well as making sure we are grabbing our reader’s attention. 

Social Studies: 
We are beginning our unit on what it means to explore and different things you can explore. 

Reminders:
· Mar. 26th – 31st – Multicultural Week
· Tue. Mar. 28th – Hot Lunch Orders due for April
· Apr. 3rd- Report Cards




Please contact me with any questions: Hilary.waterhouse@nbed.nb.ca  or call the school: 453-5402 


Homework: Students will now have one activity sheet for homework each week that will be due each Thursday. 
